
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here you will find lots of information about the curriculum, how to help your child at home and any other notes. If you have any questions, please ask the class 

teacher. Our current learning journey is: If you go down to the woods at night, what do you think you’ll find? 

FS1 – Learning Journey and Homework menu 

Learning Journey 

• FS1 are learning about Nocturnal Animals this half term. 

 

• The core texts we will be reading are Pumpkin Soup, The 

Very Helpful Hedgehog, The Leaf Thief and Stick Man. 

 

• In Maths we will be beginning to count objects using one 

to one correspondence, compare amounts and make 

comparisons relating to size, length, weight and 

capacity. 

 

• We will find out about the artist Eric Carle and create our 

own woodland animal masks using Carle’s techniques.  

 

• We will also be observing and talking about the changes 

we notice in Autumn. 

Homework Menu 

• Go on a ‘Season Walk’ in your local area hunting for 

signs of Autumn. What do you notice? You could draw 

pictures or take photographs of what you see and 

collect some Autumn treasures along the way! 

 

• Use Autumn themed objects to create a picture or 

collage e.g. using conkers, leaves or pinecones. 

 

• Don’t forget to share your library book with your family 

and record this in your reading record to earn dojo 

points. You can also record other books you read at 

home too! 

 

Reminders 

• Our PE day is Wednesday. 

• In week 1 we have a visit from ‘Owl Adventures’ 

where we will get to meet some birds of prey! 


